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February
Sixth
1923»

Doan Sinclair Laird, 
Ilacdonald College, 
Quo.

Dear Dean Laird

Replying to your letter of the 
bth of February, I shall bo v ry glad to see that 
the Medical Faculty 'oom is nlaoed at the disposal 
of the Canadian Teachers' Federation for their 
meeting the first r;ee" of ‘ugust next. ■ ■

Although the University is not in 
session and the majority of us aro lilcoly to be 
a*-ay, slial± bo only too lad to ask somebody to 
represent the University and she;/ the delegates 
around. I hope I may bo hero myself at the tine.
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■Yours faithfully.

Frinc inal
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